
 

Memorandum 22-090 
TO:  Mayor Castner and Homer City Council 

THROUGH:  Rob Dumouchel, City Manager  

FROM:  Mike Illg, Recreation Manager  

DATE:  May 10, 2022 

SUBJECT: Joint Use Agreement with Kenai Peninsula Borough School District for 
Community Recreation Program 

 

The City of Homer and Kenai Peninsula Borough School District (KPBSD) have enjoyed a long, successful 
partnership, ensuring the community has access to local school facilities and equipment at Homer High 
School and Homer Middle School if and when it is available. The City and KPBSD have operated under a joint 
use agreement since (YEAR). The City Manager and Recreation Manager met with KPBSD staff on May 9, 2022 
to discuss the renewal of the agreement. Some small changes to the agreement were negotiated, however, it 
remains largely the same as previous agreements. 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District has expressed that the City of Homer Community Recreation 
Program is an important community partner for their organization to assist with providing and supporting 
the educational and recreational needs of the Homer area residents, especially for the local youth.   The 
agreement includes: the continuation of the existing annual fee; updated wording corrections; and improved 
and flexible communication protocols.    

Requested Action: Approve a resolution and authorize the City Manager to negotiate and execute the 
appropriate documents. 


